
DANCING INTO THE SCHOOL YEAR
JOIN US 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 23, 2022
4:00PM – 7:00PM

AT THE LEE F. JACKSON PLAYGROUNDS

FOR THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 
MEET + GREET
FUNDED BY THE PTA

IN PARTNERSHIP WITH DREAM DANCE STUDIO 

COME MEET THE 
PARENTS, FRIENDS AND PTA

OF ECP + LFJ

+



https://lfj.memberhub.com/store/items/10080

https://lfj.memberhub.com/store

https://mabelslabels.com/en_US/fundraising/support/

https://smile.amazon.com/

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3LP8K8QZ8KLJE

mailto:treasurer.lfjpta@gmail.com
https://mabelslabels.com/en_US/fundraising/support/


Dear Parents and Guardians, 

On behalf of the Lee F Jackson and Early Childhood Program PTA, I would like to welcome you to a new
school year! 

My name is Stephanie Lora and I will be your PTA President for the 2022-2023 school year. I am looking 
forward to bringing you lots of new ideas and events to our community and working together with our 
amazing board members to make this school year the best one yet for our kids. I look forward to working with 
Ms. Simone and Mr. Washington alongside the dedicated school staff to bring all of our kid's fun events as 
well as ensure our parents are always fully informed of all the school and district happenings. I have both an 
incoming first grader and an incoming ECP student so you will be seeing me around the campus as both a 
parent and as the PTA President. 

As we look forward to the upcoming school year, let’s reflect on the core mission of the PTA – to positively 
impact the lives of children and families. Standing shoulder to shoulder with our teachers and fellow parents, 
we uphold this mission through our efforts of supporting school and district programs, engaging with the 
school community through family events, and giving direct help to the teachers and staff at LFP and ECP 
for field trips and other program initiatives.

We welcome your participation in the PTA. As a part of your membership, you are the voice for our kids and 
an invested partner for the schoolteachers and admins. I encourage each of you to become a part of our 
team!   Here are a few ways you can support our PTA unit:

• Become a PTA member. Sign-ups are now online. By becoming a member, you will receive voting rights 
to PTA meetings and have a voice in how funds are allocated for student field trips and projects. Visit 
https://lfj.memberhub.com/store to join today!

• Volunteering: whether you have an hour a year to pitch in or an hour a week, we have volunteer 
opportunities to meet everyone’s busy schedules. 

• Follow us on Facebook: Lee F Jackson PTA. We will be introducing our new board members as the 
school year approaches. We post timely school notices as well as updates to events, programming and 
district information.  

Our first general PTA meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 14, 2022 at 6:00pm. We hope to 
meet you all there as we begin to foster a safe and encouraging year of learning and growing for our children.

Lastly, we will be hosting our annual Meet + Greet event for all ECP and LFJ families on 
Tuesday, August 23, 2022 from 4:00pm-7:00pm at the Lee F Jackson playgrounds. 
We invite all parents and students to join us in a fun filled afternoon as we dance our way into this coming 
school year. 

Sincerely,
Stephanie Lora
LFJ + ECP President 2022 – 2023
Email: leefjacksonpta@gmail.com +

https://lfj.memberhub.com/store
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